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17
th
 November 2014 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following my previous letter about Mrs Wilson, many of you will have noticed that she has not yet 
returned to work. Sadly Mrs Wilson’s mother passed away before half term. As you can appreciate this is 
a difficult time for Mrs Wilson and her family as they come to terms with the loss of a close member of 
their family. I am sure you will join with us in sending Mrs Wilson and her family our thoughts and 
including them in our prayers. Understandably Mrs Wilson is not ready to return to work. As a school we 
support her decision and remain in regular contact. 
 
The children in both classes continue to be taught by Mrs Hough and Miss Riddiough with Mrs Jones 
supporting in the mornings as before. Additionally, for the foreseeable future, Miss Hargreaves, an 
experienced EYFS/KS1 practitioner who is known to the children, will be supporting the children on 
Wednesday and Thursday mornings and Miss McColl, who previously worked at Capenhurst supporting 
pupils with additional needs across school, will be supporting the children each afternoon Monday to 
Thursday.  
 
If you have any questions about the content of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Green 
Head teacher 
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